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September 26, 2003 

Ellen LaCroix 
1591 SW Cty Rd 769 
Arcadia, FL 34266 

SUBJECT: 

Dear Ms. LaCroix: 

Notice of Non-compliance, McGlynn Property, Hwy 80, Hub City, WI 
WDNR BRRTS #03-53-000613 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources sent you a letter dated July 28, 2003, stating that you are 
required to remediate the contaminated property. The Department has not received any correspondence 
from you indicating that you have hired an environmental consultant. 

Within 14 days of this letter, please provide the Department with a letter detailing the status of this case. 
Failure to do so may result in further enforcement action. 

Within 30 days of this letter, you must hire an environmental consultant. Within 30 days of hire, your 
consultant must submit a workplan to address the petroleum contamination. 

If you do not respond to this letter the Department will issue a notice of violation (NOV). You may be 
requested to attend an enforcement conference to discuss the status of the above referenced case. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 920-387-7879. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Laatsch 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

Cc: Tim Coughlin, SCR Enforcement Specialist 
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